WAO Construction Update
October 8th, 2024

We have sidewalks going in and more work continues out front in the parking area.

A quick look inside the new gym.




Great progress is being made on the new classroom space in the new addition.
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Locker room space in the new addition.




Demo work in the HS FACS room.

If you ever have any questions or concerns about the construction project at WAO schools,
please contact WAO Superintendent - Bryan Hackbarth

LET’S GO PONIES!!!



